

Please join us for a community workshop to discuss upcoming playground renovations. We are interested in hearing about desired improvements at Walker Playground to better serve neighborhood families. We look forward to sharing the project scope and timeline.

During this workshop, city staff will provide halloween themed activities for the children to do.

OTHER MEETINGS IN YOUR AREA:

THETFORD EVANS PLAYGROUND @ 12:30PM 15 Evans Street, Mattapan

DORCHESTER PARK @ 3:15PM 2180 Dorchester Avenue, Dorchester

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:

LAUREN BRYANT

(617) 961-3019 or lauren.bryant@boston.gov

WORKSHOP DATE AND LOCATION

OCTOBER 27, 2018

SATURDAY 10:00AM

WALKER PLAYGROUND

550 Norfolk Street, Mattapan, MA 02126

RAIN DATE:

BCYF Mildred Avenue Community Center 5 Mildred Avenue, Mattapan

TAKE THE SURVEY THROUGH THE OR CODE OR VISIT THE LINK BELOW:

https://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/4627912/Walker-Playground





CAN'T ATTEND? PLEASE EMAIL US OR FILL OUT THE SURVEY